
Dear Students and Parents: 
 
Welcome to Ola High School!  You are receiving this letter because you have been 
scheduled to take Advanced Placement Human Geography next year.  I am 
thrilled to have the opportunity to teach and learn with your children next year in 
Advanced Placement Human Geography.   While some families are experienced 
in the Advanced Placement experience, many of you will be experiencing the 
challenges of a college level course for the first time. With this in mind, I have a 
summer assignment for students to help introduce them to the world of 
geography.  This summer they need to read in its entirety “Prisoners of 
Geography” by Tim Marshall.   
 

 
 

Once school begins in the fall, we will use this book for activities to assess their 
reading of the material.  If you have any questions, please contact me at 
sschmuhl@henry.k12.ga.us 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Stacey Schmuhl 
AP Human Geography  
Ola High School 
 
 

  


